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I appreciate the hard work of many, both inside and outside of City government, who have worked
to address the significant homeless and housing issues confronting our community. Accordingly, I
support ongoing efforts of City Council to pass the recommended zoning changes in S2HC and to
consider additional amendments that will add tools and flexibility to our unhoused community. Of
particular interest to me are City Council actions needed to: · Renew the Housing Emergency
Declaration due to expire this April; · Remove restrictions on tiny houses on wheels and RVs that
are currently in Title 29; and · View the zoning code as a moral document that reflects our faith
values of lifting up the poor and improving the quality of life for our most vulnerable citizens.
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